LCQ20: Training courses offered as
commissioned by the Employees
Retraining Board

Following is a question by the Hon Leung Yiu-chung and a written reply
by the Secretary for Labour and Welfare, Dr Law Chi-kwong, in the Legislative
Council today (October 30):

Question:

Will the Government inform this Council of (i) the number of training
courses offered by each Training Body as commissioned by the Employees
Retraining Board (ERB), and (ii) the amount of funding provided by ERB to
each Training Body for offering such courses, in each of the financial years
from 2017-2018 to 2019-20207

Reply:
President,
My reply to the Member's question is as follows:

The number of training courses approved by Employees Retraining Board
for organisation by the training bodies from 2017-18 to 2019-20 is at Annex
1. The amount of funding allocated to each training body for organising
training courses in the respective years is at Annex 2.
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